
  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) has received an Application and request for expedited review from Rutland 

Regional Medical Center (RRMC) to replace its CT scanner and perform related 

renovations. Project cost: $2,033,980.   

 

An individual or entity may request Interested Party or Amicus Curiae status throughout 

the process up to five (5) business days following the Board’s closure of an application. 

Because the applicant has requested expedited review, however, interveners should 

submit a request in writing to the GMCB at the address listed below, on or before 

October 17, 2018. 

 

An individual or entity proposing an identical or substantially similar service may submit 

a competing application. A Letter of Intent to file a competing application must be 

submitted to the GMCB at the address below no later than October 17, 2018. 

 

Expedited review will include acceptance of public comment until ten (10) days after the 

expedited application is deemed complete. Persons requesting information about the 

proposed project may contact Donna Jerry at the Green Mountain Care Board, 144 State 

St., Montpelier, VT  05602. Telephone: 802-828-2177. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


